
Community Center Planning Committee  

 

Minutes November 27, 2012 

 

 

Present: Helen Koss (chair), Myrna Harrington, Sandy Stagner, Shelly  

Barnes, Marilyn Martin, Fred Roentsch, Polly Bancroft 

 

Secretary’s Report:  

The minutes of the meetings September 13 and October 2,  

2012 were approved 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 Marilyn Martin reported a total of $4196.00 on hand. 

 The Treasurer’s report was approved. 

 

Old Business:  

 Helen presented the final stamped plans from Bensonwood. 

 Motion was made and seconded to accept the plans. Motion passed. 

 

The motion was made and seconded to present Bensonwood’s final 

bill of $500 to the Selectmen to be disbursed from the remainder of 

the $2500 allocated to the Community Center Planning Committee at 

the 2012 Town Meeting. Motion passed. 

 

New Business: 

We will ask Everett for an estimate for the cost of 12 windows, and 

Bob Cunniff  for an estimate for two double doors. 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, December 18, 2012   

 


